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QUESTION NO. 1939

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 21 AUGUST2020
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 32)
Mrs E R Wilson (DA) to ask the Minister of Health:
Whether his department has held any public meetings to engage and/or educate South Africans on the potential health effects the 5G carries; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details?
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REPLY:

No. Public meetings by government to engage and educate South Africans on the potential effects of 5G will be informed by the 5G Deployment Policy which is envisaged to be released sometime next year by the Department of Communications and Digital Technologies. 
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